May 29, 2020

Dear St. Patrick Families of 2nd grade students,

Greetings! We are pleased to inform you that we have made arrangements for our second grade students to receive their first communion. Due to the circumstances with Covid-19, we are offering St. Patrick families two options.

Option One:

Receive communion at a weekend Mass. Choose a weekend Mass at any one of the below dates, and your child will have a reserved pew for up to 8 people, including the first communicant, and receive communion with the parish family.

Mass times:

- ♣ Saturday 5:00pm
- **Sunday 7:00am, 9:00am, 11:00am, 5:00pm**

Weekend dates offered: Note: 4 pews will be reserved per each Mass

- ♣ June 27/28
- ♣ July 11/12
- ♣ July 18/19

Please go to the link below to sign up for a Mass date and time:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B044EA4AB29A0F58-myfirst

Option Two:

On Saturday, July 11, at 10:00a.m., there will be a special Mass for first communicants and his/her parents ONLY. No other guests will be permitted to attend. You will need to contact Mrs. Gould to reserve space for this Mass at jgould@stpatsch.org.

Please note, Covid-19 directives and guidelines will apply to both options. Please be sure to check your email frequently as more details will follow as we get closer to the dates. We look forward to celebrating this special sacrament with you and your child. May God guide each of our first communicants in their faith and draw them ever closer to the joy His Wondrous Love!

Blessings,

Fr. Brian Fischer Pastor

Mrs. Jill Gould Principal

Mrs. Jul Yould